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Dear Commissioners,

I am a Crabbes Creek resident in the vicinity of the NBPL festival site. I hereby express my objection to any
 further expansion of events at the the site, exceeding the current conditions of the so-called trial.
I also object to granting permanent approval of the use of the site for festival events. Those should be approved
 only on a case by case basis by authorities of local government.
I also object to opening a second entrance gate to the festival site on Wooyung road.

I am aware that both Tweed Shire council and Byron Shire Council have raised concerns and objections and I
 fully support those.
The management of NBPL has demonstrated during the trial period that they are unable to self-regulate and
 minimise negative impacts by major events.
Illegitimate drug use is on the rise, police resources are stretched and our entire area has become less safe due to
 festival activities. This will only increase by allowing more and bigger events.

Sincerely

Reinhard Freise
, Crabbes Creek




